
PUBLIC HEARING 
September 18, 2025 

  

The Franklin Township Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the Franklin 
Township Hall, 218 Gougler Avenue, Kent, Ohio to consider changes to the Franklin 
Township Zoning Resolution.  The meeting will be held on September 18, 2025 at 7:00 
pm.  The Commission may approve minutes from the last meeting and continue 
discussing agenda items that may become changes to the Zoning Resolution.  Joe 
Ciccozzi, Zoning Inspector, Franklin Township. 


